
 

 

No. S/BC/1(18-5)/2024/ 245                                                                   October 28,2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification sought from KIOCL regarding News Appeared in Business 

Standard dated 28.10.2024 captioned ‘NMDC-KIOCL merger on cards, awaits 

clearances from ministries, regulators’ 

 

This has reference to your e- mail dated October 28, 2024 seeking clarification on news item appearing in 

the Business Standard dated October 28, 2024 captioned ‘NMDC-KIOCL merger on cards, awaits 

clearances from ministries, regulators’. 

 

At the outset it is submitted that KIOCL Limited is a Mini-Ratna CPSE under the administrative control 

of Ministry of Steel, Govt. of India. Further, it is hereby clarified that the matter relating to NMDC-

KIOCL merger falls within the purview of the Administrative Ministry i.e. Ministry of Steel, Government 

of India in consultation with Department of Investment and Public Assets Management (DIPAM), 

Ministry of Finance, Government of India. 

 

It is to clarify that no negotiation took place so far. It is also clarified that company has not received any 

order from the Government of India on behalf of President for merger of NMDC limited and KIOCL 

Limited. 

 

Therefore, it is submitted that the company does not have any price sensitive information/announcement 

to be shared with Stock Exchanges under regulation 30 of SEBI(LODR) Regulations, 2015. We request to 

take our clarification on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For KIOCL Limited, 

 

 

(K V Balakrishnan Nair) 

    Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  

BSE Limited 

Scrip Code: 540680, Scrip Name: KIOCL 

Through:  BSE Listing Centre 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

Scrip Code: KIOCL 

Through:  NEAPS  
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